

our mission is to care, our vision is to cure

17 March 2016

PO Box 99182, Newmarket 1149 Auckland, New Zealand

Email info@leukaemia org nz

leukaemia.org.nz

National Office
Phone 09 638 3556
Phone 0800 15 10 15
Fax 09 638 3557

Nigel Poole President Nomads Golf Club PO Box 38330, Howick Auckland 2145

Dear Nigel

It is my great pleasure to thank you and all the members of the Nomads Golf Club for choosing Leukaemia & Blood Cancer New Zealand (LBC) as the recipient charity for your annual Golf Tournament fundraiser.

I was delighted to be part of the day last Thursday 10<sup>th</sup> March at the Titirangi Golf Club and officially take possession of our smart, new, LBC branded Suzuki Swift. Thank you so much for looking after me so well at the event.

Having a reliable vehicle is vital to ensure that our Support Services Coordinators can effectively support patients and their families living with a blood cancer such as leukaemia, lymphoma or myeloma and related blood conditions.

Our team of trained health professionals are constantly on the road, throughout New Zealand, meeting with patients and arranging multiple support groups. The cars are also often used to make sure patients get to important appointments and can be the difference between getting their on-time or not at all.

Our new Suzuki Swift, purchased by Nomads, will be used by our Northern Support Services Coordinators so do look out for the vehicle out and about in communities throughout the Auckland Region. The branding always gets comments.

We're thrilled with this huge and generous donation from Nomads Golf Club. LBC receives no government funding for the support we provide so this has made an enormous impact on what we can achieve.

With sincerest thanks

Pru Etcheve

CEO

Cc: Tony Clephane, Vice-Captain Ian Braddock, Life Member